

Young Israel of Bal Harbour The Dose

Monday, May 30, 2016, Iyar 22, 5776

Sponsored by: Susan and Aaron Weinberg in honor of our Rav, Rabbi Moshe Gruenstein for his teaching and spiritual leadership.

At a meeting of recovering alcoholics a speaker said: "I cannot think of single thing I learned from a pleasant experience, but I can list many things I learned from painful experiences. Of course we would all like to avoid pain and suffering, and one should always pray that their life should be free of trials & tribulations, however at the end of the day it's those very challenges that shape us into the special people that we are!

Wishing you an inspiring day!

Rabbi Moshe Gruenstein